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Hi,
I've tried to use the online system but not sure it's worked so thought I'd email
might comment as well.

My comment:

Entirely support defining Sutton Scotney as intermediate settlement and as new site for
60 dwellings on Brightlands. The consultation on 4/9/24 was for 120 dwellings at
Brightlands. The consultation should abide by what is stated in the Local Plan;
consultation based on 120 dwellings does not match the Local Plan which states 60
dwellings. If 120 dwellings were built this would have a detrimental impact on cultural,
social and transport elements of the village and require a different sustainability
assessment.

Best regards,

_





